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      Scoil Mhuire Gan Smál 

       New Inn, 

       Cashel, 

       Co. Tipperary E25 VH05 

Phone/Fax (052) 7462122       28/4/21 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

 

Due to Covid 19 restrictions we have been unable to hold Parent/Teacher meetings 

this year. However if you click on the link below there is a form in which you can 

request a call back from your child’s class teacher regarding their progress to date. 

This is only if you have concerns about your child, otherwise a full school report 

will be sent as usual before the end of the term.  

 

 

https://forms.gle/NV87EoXaohn6vSXK7 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

____________________________ 

Tomás McLoughlin 
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